
From:
To: A12chelmsfordA120
Subject: A12 Oliver’s Drive
Date: 31 March 2023 13:52:09

Hello and a good day to you all
We as Residents were wondering if the Inspectorate had had a Chance and visited 

in Witham
To see where the Proposed Bridge Be Built
And we were also wondering if it is possible for one or Two Home owners may be able to tag alongside the
Inspectors to give a Local view
As This Bridge will have a major impact on our Homes
With Regards for your position
Alan & Neighbours /




